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As a school-based Speech-Language Pathologist, I personally know how important it 

is that children who are Deaf and Hard of Hearing and whose parents choose 

listening and spoken language have access to appropriate amplification. Please 

support HB 2994 to address the short-comings in insurance coverage for these 

children.  


